
Letter sent from the Provo Mayor’s Office about the February 17th dinner and auction. 

 
February 17, 2023  

 

On behalf of Mayor Kaufusi, may I send greetings and commendations to all who 
organized this event and all who are in attendance. By being here, you embody the 
goodness of Provo, coming together in an organized way to make a difference for good. 
The fact that the intended recipients of your efforts are thousands of miles away in a 
foreign land, only makes this all the more touching.  

Scouting was a significant part of growing up in the Kaufusi household, with every boy 
participating through the rank of Eagle and mom and dad actively helping along the way. 
So special props to all you scouters here.  

Again, thanks for what you’re doing! 

Isaac Paxman 

Provo's Deputy Mayor 


